
Hello Folks! 

I want to thank all of you who worked at the Freshman/ Mid-State Auditions last 

weekend. The process went well because of your hard work. We all know you could have 

been doing other things on a Friday night and Saturday, and I appreciate your dedication 

to the students. I want to thank Brenda Williams and Gerald Patton for their work as 

Freshman Honors Co-Chairs, and special thanks goes out to Lia Holland for all the hours 

she spent working as Mid-State Chair and Technologist.  

I appreciate all the work you do! 

Valerie DeHoff 

MTVA President 

 


